


 

 

She also stated that the college is receiving more 2+2 transfer students and there 

are fewer seats for math and science students in certain courses. The colleges are 

trying to plan for this as best as possible. There has been discussion of combining 

position requests with the College of Natural Science and Mathematics. 

 P. Smith reported that the Honors College research day will be April 27 with 41 

students presenting capstone projects. 

Faculty members advising Honors theses are eligible to receive a $300 travel 

stipend for each three theses they advise.  

The schedule is complete for the Arkansas Governor’s School selection 

committee’s visit. She is currently assembling packets for the visitors. Athletics 

and Admissions have agreed to loan the use of their carts for the tour. 

 A. Barlow reminded the Council that the SURF panel event will be this afternoon 

at 1 p.m. 


